
Announcements for Monday, January 28, 2019 

- This is Literacy Week and we are celebrating with a Harry Potter Week.  Please stop by the 

Media Center each day prior to 7th period to enter the daily Harry Potter Trivia.  Winners will be 

drawn from the entries daily.  Today’s trivia question is:  “Among the wizarding community, the 

term ‘Muggle’ refers to what type of person?” 

- Link Crew Applications are available in Guidance.  They are due by 4 pm on Friday. 

- Letter jacket orders will be taken on February 8th.  Payment is due that day and order forms 

are in the front office.  This is the last chance to order a jacket this year.  Also, if you already 

ordered a letter jacket in December, you can pick it up in Mrs. Evans office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


